I am writing to urge your support for the No Place for a Mine campaign.  I am a proud supporter of the Green River Valley Alliance, a coalition of more than 70 businesses and organizations working to secure permanent protections again open-pit mining for the Green River Valley by Mount St. Helens.
We are supportive of a legislative mineral withdrawal as a solution because it prohibits mining activities within a given boundary without impacting other permitted activities such as recreation, trail maintenance, or timber harvesting.
The Green River Valley is home to many outdoor recreation opportunities and trails, holds great cultural and historical significance to local Tribes, provides critical habitat for local wildlife including threatened steelhead, and is located just over 10 miles from Mt. St. Helens, an active volcano.
Securing permanent protections for the Green River Valley is a priority for me and I hope you will support the work of the Alliance.

Thank you for the opportunity to comment.
